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Lauren Keeley – Freshman Coordinator


Lauren is a Civil Engineering major, but her favorite class is “Matemáticas”, because she loves bustin’ integrals. As one of our most involved freshmen, she’s bound to be an incredible Freshman Coordinator! Her favorite SWE memory is the SWE Region H Conference in Chicago. While she may seem very composed and aware, when she was 7, she broke her nose when she ran into a parked car on her bike. This summer, Lauren will be expanding her Spanish vocabulary while studying abroad in Barcelona!





Jessie Frey – Social Co-Chair


Jessie is an Industrial Engineering and Economics double major, so it comes as no surprise that her favorite class is IE317 Discrete Event Simulation, of which she says, “Professor Nelson is amazing!” Jessie shared in the great times at the Iowa Regional Conference, but her other favorite SWE memories are all of the freshman brunches. People are always surprised to hear that such a city savvy young woman is a native Middlebury, Indiana. But this summer, Jessie won’t be at home, she’ll be on Co-Op for GM in Michigan.





Jenn Breger – Social Co-Chair


Jenn is an incredibly hands-on person. On top of being a Mechanical Engineer, she plays the alto sax and the flute. It makes sense then that her favorite class was EDC because of all of the opportunities to participate in hands-on design. Like many of the other SWEeties on the Executive Board, Jenn’s favorite SWE memory is the Regional Conference in Chicago this past January. Come summer, Jenn will be interning at Baxter Healthcare.





Shannon Vonk – Publicity Co-Chair


Shannon’s interests aren’t limited to her IE and Economics double major. She’s an active gal who thoroughly enjoyed learning self-defense at one of last year’s general meetings and absolutely loves the New York Yankees. Shannon offers no explanation for her favorite class Stochastic Modeling, but you can trust her opinion. After spring quarter ends, Shannon is bounding over to Austraila to go on incredible adventures and hang out with kangaroos and koala bears.





Kelsey Stoerzinger – Publicity Co-Chair


As one of the many new additions to the Executive Board, Kelsey’s talents go beyond materials science and extend into music. Her favorite class is Philharmonia because she enjoys the break from math and science. Kelsey is not afraid to express her feminine side and enjoys wearing pretty stilettos and listening to the sound of them on the floor of tech. Her fondest SWE memory is of the Saturday night in downtown Chicago at the Hilton after this year’s Regional Conference banquet. This summer she’ll be returning to work at a pediatric medical supply company.
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Important Events





Take Your Daughter to Work Day:


Thursday, April 26th











Spring Banquet:


Wednesday, May 9th at 6pm











Saturday afternoon movie: 


May 19th 


Look for more info on the listserv!












































Need to get on the SWE Listerv? Email e-abrahamson@


northwestern.edu








Jessie Donato – President


Newly elected president Jessie Donato has fond memories of “becoming hooked on SWE” at the freshmen brunch and the great friends she found there including Dianne Esber and Jessie Frey. As a biomedical engineering major, it’s no surprise that her favorite class is BME 302 because she revels in learning how to diagnose heart patients and read EKGs. Few people have recognized Jessie’s incredible ability to make statements with math equations that actually make sense, a talent she found useful when making campaign t-shirts. This summer, she’ll be working at Rainbow Babie’s Children’s Hospital in Cleveland and preparing to rock the MCAts!





Brittany Tarvin – Internal VP


Brittany’s chest swells with pride when she thinks of the incredible job she and the rest of the Region H Conference Board did in hosting such a SWEet conference in Chicago in January. While she is an IEMS major, she has countless other skills including playing the piano and hard core sleeping. Come June, she’ll be working for IBM Business Consulting, which means that she’ll be flying here there and everywhere trying to save corporate America and racking up some serious frequent flyer miles while she’s at it.





Laura Riegel – External VP


Laura Riegel also has fond memories of the conference, but her favorite part was the banquet dinner, when she and the rest of the board could finally sit down and enjoy the fact that all of their hard work had paid off. As an IE major, Laura thoroughly enjoyed IE313 because she’s weak for deterministic models and optimization. While not many know this, it comes as little surprise that Laura was incredibly well-rounded in high school as a chearleader, member of the marching band, and a math team member, among other things. She’ll be continuing to work at S&C Electric Company this summer, where she is on Co-Op (as the only woman in her department!).





Sarah Pilewski – Program Director


Sarah Anne Pilewski is a Chemical Engineering and Business Institutions Major with a penchant for knitting like an 80-year-old woman. She is “IN LOVE” with ChE 390: Personal and Organizational Effectiveness, taught by Professor Haug, and strongly recommends it to anyone and everyone as an interesting class that is relevant to life and counts as a 300 level – “TAKE IT.” Her favorite SWE memory is the Iowa State Regional Conference, in its entirety. This summer, Sarah will be living in Evanston and interning at Abbott Laboratories in the Global Pharmaceuticals unit.





Fran Lendacki – Program Chair


As the new Program Chair, Frances Rose Lendacki’s favorite SWE memory is of when got to wear a headset during the Region H Conference. She’s a BME major, but her favorite class was 7:40am EDC because her professors often took pity on them, allowing them to chat and bringing them bagels from time to time. If your find yourself wondering why Fran’s hair is so big, she admits that it’s full of secrets, including the one that she owns all of the Spice Girls Dolls (except for Ginger). Fran plans on spending her summer on Co-Op and lying outside on the weekends.





Liz Hohl – Outreach Director


Our new Outreach Director Liz Hohl has big plans, both for SWE and for life in general. She is a dedicated fan of National Geographic and admits that her life goal is to write for it. Liz’s favorite class is the Philosophy of Ethical Problems because the controversial dilemmas it covers are both current and much debated; it’s not a tech class and is only offered fall quarter, but she recommends it anyways! On industry Day 2006, Liz made friends with the Quaker Oats distributor and recruiter and managed to leave the event with boxes and boxes of chocolate covered granola bars. During the summer, she’ll be interning with the Rise Group, a construction consulting firm.





Allison Weil - Treasurer


Long involved in SWE, Allison is excited to be on the 2007-2008 Executive Board as treasurer, so excited that she may pull out one of the crazy tricks she learned as a gymnast for 10 years! She’s a Materials Science and Engineering Major, and her favorite class was MatSci 315 because not only was the topic interesting to her, but also her professor was great. Allison’s favorite memory of SWE is the Iowa State Regional Conference because it was her first chance to really bond with the great gals of SWE. 





Laura MacDonald – Secretary


As an Environmental Engineering major, Laura plans to save the world like Captain Planet some day. While she knows it’s not a useful talent, she’s proud of the fact that she can sing the alphabet backwards in under 4 seconds. Her favorite class so far has been EnvSci202 Health of the Biosphere because she’s interested in more than just the people side of environmental engineering. Like Sarah, her fondest SWE memory is the entire Iowa State Regional Conference and all the fun times had while there. This summer she’ll be doing research in a lab in Santiago, Chile.





Buy your ticket to Spring Banquet!


When: Wednesday, May 9th at 6pm


Where: The Hilton Garden Inn, Evanston





How do I buy a ticket?


Ask any exec member or e-mail our Program Director Sarah Pilewski


(� HYPERLINK "mailto:s-pilewski@northwestern.edu" ��s-pilewski@northwestern.edu�)





National Members $7, Non-National $10





Hope to see you there!

















Annalee Embry – Fundraising Chair


The former Outreach Chair, Annalee already has some great ideas for her new position as Fundraising Chair. She’s a sophomore in Industrial Engineering, and her favorite class is Probability because she finds it really interesting. Annalee’s favorite memory of SWE is the incredibly successful Career Day for Girls 2007, which she helped to organize. While it’s not much of a secret, those who don’t know Annalee might not realize that she doesn’t have a single mean bone in her body. She remains undecided in regards to her plans for the summer, but she’ll be sure to have an enjoyable time!





Stephanie Schwartz – Alumni Co-Chair


Stephanie Schwartz is looking to experience the SWE Executive Board from a different angle this year as Alumni Co-Chair. She’s a Civil Engineering Major, and her favorite class is Engineering Law because it has purpose and is on interesting topics. Stephanie’s best memory is of all the fun times she had at the Hilton during this year’s Regional Conference in Chicago. Outside of engineering and SWE, she is an expert at Tony Hawk Pro Skater for PS2. This summer, Stephanie will be interning in Baltimore at Whiting-Turner Contracting.





Winnie Lo – Alumni Co-Chair


While she’s undecided about whether she’ll be going into Biomedical or Chemical Engineering, Winnie is absolutely positive about her excitement in working with Stephanie as Alumni Co-Chairs. Like Stephanie, Winnie had a wonderful time with her fellow SWEeties at the Regional Conference this year. Her favorite class is 19th Century European Painting and Sculpture with Stephen Eisenmann. During the coming summer, Winnie will be doing research on artificial hemoglobin blood oxygen carriers in addition to running and taking the world by storm in lovely O-H-I-O.





Liz Abrahamson – Technology Director


Our “new” tech director this year, Liz Abrahamson, has had almost too much experience as tech director of the 2005-2006 Executive Board as well as for the 2007 Regional Conference. She’s majoring in Mechanical Engineering and Manufacturing & Design Engineering. Liz’s favorite class was IDEA 308, in which she got to work with a group of 5 girls under the team name “Team Estrogen” to design a product of their choice. Not surprisingly, her favorite SWE memory is planning the SWEet Home Chicago 2007 Regional Conference because it was amazing to work with such a great group of girls. While you may not have heard of the IDEA Student Advisory Board, Liz is actually Co-President of the group! This summer (after turning 21 at the end of spring quarter) she’ll be working for HP in Boise Idaho.





Kelly Luckasevic – Summer Programming Chair


Kelly is pioneering the newly established position on the Executive Board - Summer Programming Chair – and she’s really excited about it! She’s a Material Science and Engineering Major, and her favorite class was EDC because the loved using her knowledge and creativity to design something that would improve the lives of others.  Kelly loves to sing, so much so that she’s in Chapel Choir and is occasionally a cantor at Sheil. Come summer, she’ll be interning for Baxter Healthcare.


























Have news to share?


Contribute to the next SWE newsletter! Just e-mail Laura at � HYPERLINK "mailto:l-macdonald@northwestern.edu" ��l-macdonald@northwestern.edu�





Become a National Member today!


Visit swe.org for instructions on how to join.





We’re on the Web! See us at: http://msgroups.tech.northwestern.edu/swe/
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